
May 19 – 20, 2011 

 

ITEM 151-1902-R0511 

Authorization to Expend Student Computer Technology Fees; The University of Montana–Helena 
College of Technology 
 

 
THAT 
 The Board of Regents authorizes, in accordance with Montana University System Policy 940.23, the 

expenditure of up to $45,000 of previously collected student computer technology fees for the purchase of 
20 classroom/lab computers for student use and 20 laptops used as a mobile classroom lab. 

 

 
EXPLANATION 
 The 20 classroom/lab computers are part of our normal replacement schedule where two computer labs, 

one in the fall and one in the spring, are updated each year.   The laptops are replacements to existing 
laptops in two mobile carts that are used to provide computers for classroom work when the computer labs 
are not available. 
 
This proposal was presented to and approved by the Associated Students of UM–Helena on March 28, 2011. 

 

 
 
  
 


